
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Finance Committee – Mayor Nielsen  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: FD Laptop Purchase     

 Date: 2024-02-13 
 
 

The latest 5-year capital plan has a laptop for the FD to be replaced. Instead of recycling the current laptop, it was asked 
to keep to be added to the inventory so the old one can be utilized for the CAD within the fire station. Rob can speak 
more on this.  


